
PWSID: 61702619-dnr Violation: 73506714 
MC-Dunn County 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for Colfax Waterworks 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.  Results of 
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards.  
Between 11/01/2019 and 11/30/2019, we did not monitor for coliform bacteria, and therefore cannot 
be sure of the quality of y our drinking water during that time. 

What precautions should be taken at this time? 
There are no special precautions you need to take at this time.  However, it is important to remember 
that the quality of your drinking water during that period is not known at this time. 

What was the cause of the missed monitoring requirements?  
One of two required coliform bacteria water samples was missed during the month of November. 

What is being done to correct the problem? 
All Public Works employees will have access to a chart which will indicate that the required coliform 
bacteria samples have been completed by the 15th and the last day of each month.   

When will the problem be resolved? 
There has already been a required coliform bacteria test completed on December 3, 2019, which 
indicated safe coliform bacteria results. 

If you have questions regarding the safety of our drinking water, please contact: 
Rand Bates, Director of Public Works 
614 Railroad Ave., Colfax, Wi  54730 
715-962-4441 

I certify that the information and statements contained in this public notice are true and correct and have been 
provided to consumers in accordance with the delivery, content, format, and deadline requirements in subchapter 
VII of ch. NR 809, Wis. Adm. Code. 

X    Lynn M. Niggemann       12/11/2019 

                               Signature       Date 

** Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received 

this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this by posting this 

notice in a public place distributing copies by hand or mail. 


